13th Octover, 1939,

Dear Sir,
I have taiggforn you I am advised by the Owners
of the "AFMADALE" thst the Annual Load Line Survey of this
vessel will be held at your port where she is due about the
20th/30th instent, and I shall therefore be glad 1f you will
arrange for the case to receive attention,
A copy of the Fipt,Cll 1s now on board the vessel,
I am,Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

W.Bennett, Eaq.,
NEW YORK.
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